
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, April 3, 2023 8:36 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/3/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02485-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Docket 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Richard Reed <reedr1024@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 12:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Electric Rates 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I really hope that this will actually be looked at as energy rates are becoming ridiculous. 

Also, as a solar customer, I don't feel it is right that everyone encourages people to go solar and then those of us with 
solar panels get penalized with a mandatory monthly fee if our usage of electricity falls under that amount for the 
month. 

I really hope you think about reviewing the rates for all customers, as well as the mandatory fee in place for solar 
customers. 

Best Regards, 
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